
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of outfitting Fire Marshal’s Office Trucks 

DEPARTMENT: Fire Department 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Consider Approval of outfitting Fire Marshal’s Office Trucks  

 BACKGROUND: 

This request is to outfit the two (2) Dodge Pick-up Trucks assigned to the fire marshal’s office. The two trucks 

were purchased in last year’s budget and the associated equipment is included in this year’s budget.  This 

equipment includes emergency lights, siren and associated equipment to make them ready for emergency 

service.  

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The cost of the outfitting is $29,061.50. This project is budgeted in the 2023-24 budget.  The equipment and 

installation is bid through BuyBoard cooperative purchasing program.  

 ALTERNATIVES 

1. Not fund 

 

  


